University of North Dakota

LND UND Scholarly Commons

Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special
Collections

William Langer Papers
3-11-1950

Letter from Senator Langer to M.A. Kirkeide Regarding Lack of
Food and Clothing on the Fort Berthold Reservation, March 11,
1950

William Langer

How does access to this work benefit you? Let us know!

Follow this and additional works at: https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers

Recommended Citation

Langer, William, "Letter from Senator Langer to M.A. Kirkeide Regarding Lack of Food and Clothing on the
Fort Berthold Reservation, March 11, 1950" (1950). William Langer Papers. 703.
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/703

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special Collections
at UND Scholarly Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in William Langer Papers by an authorized
administrator of UND Scholarly Commons. For more information, please contact und.commons@library.und.edu.


https://commons.und.edu/
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://und.libwizard.com/f/commons-benefits?rft.title=https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/703
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F703&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/703?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F703&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:und.commons@library.und.edu

34 Reatheod 300
o

COPY

March 11, 1550

ook b

~
Hon. M. A. Iirkoi‘ Y
County Extension Agent

Mountrail County

Stanley, North Dakota

Dear Mr., Kirkeide:

With reference to our previous correspondence, I
am enclosing herewith a report 1 have received in response to
my inquiry in your behalf from Mr. Carlyle D. Onsrud, Execu-
tive Director, Public Welfare Board of North Dakota.

It was a pleasure for me to be of assistance to

you, and if there is some other way I can be of service to
you I want you to be sure to let me know.

Hoping that you are well and happy, and with kindest
regards, I am

Sincerely,

WLiajm
encl
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